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This significant book conveys Dr. William E. Paul’s enduring enthusiasm for the field of immunology, the
incredible accomplishments of the past half-century, and the future’s untapped promises.

The immune system has incredible power to protect us from the ravages of infection by killing disease-
causing microbes or eliminating them from the body. Boosted by vaccines, it can protect us individually and
as a "herd" from diseases such as measles. As Dr. Paul explains, however, the power of the immune system
is a double-edged sword: an overactive immune system can wreak havoc, destroying normal tissue and
causing diseases such as type I diabetes, rheumatoid arthritis, and multiple sclerosis. The consequences of an
impaired immune system, on the other hand, are all too evident in the clinical agonies of AIDS and other
immunodeficiency diseases.

Packed with illustrations, stories from Dr. Paul’s distinguished career, and compelling narratives of scientific
discovery, Immunity presents the three laws of the human immune system—universality, tolerance, and
appropriateness—and explains how the system protects and harms us. From the tale of how smallpox was
overcome to the lessons of the Ebola epidemic to the utility of vaccines and the hope that the immune system
can be used to treat or prevent cancer, Dr. Paul argues that we must position ourselves to take advantage of
cutting-edge technologies and promising new tools in immunological research, including big data and the
microbiome.
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From reader reviews:

Jeffrey Brown:

Do you have favorite book? In case you have, what is your favorite's book? Reserve is very important thing
for us to understand everything in the world. Each reserve has different aim or maybe goal; it means that
guide has different type. Some people truly feel enjoy to spend their time to read a book. They can be
reading whatever they acquire because their hobby is actually reading a book. Think about the person who
don't like reading a book? Sometime, individual feel need book when they found difficult problem or even
exercise. Well, probably you will need this Immunity.

Martha Robertson:

Reading a book tends to be new life style with this era globalization. With examining you can get a lot of
information that may give you benefit in your life. Along with book everyone in this world can certainly
share their idea. Books can also inspire a lot of people. A lot of author can inspire their own reader with their
story as well as their experience. Not only the storyplot that share in the guides. But also they write about the
data about something that you need example of this. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach your
young ones, there are many kinds of book which exist now. The authors in this world always try to improve
their ability in writing, they also doing some analysis before they write to their book. One of them is this
Immunity.

Aaron Powers:

Playing with family inside a park, coming to see the ocean world or hanging out with close friends is thing
that usually you may have done when you have spare time, subsequently why you don't try factor that really
opposite from that. 1 activity that make you not experiencing tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller
coaster you have been ride on and with addition of information. Even you love Immunity, you can enjoy
both. It is good combination right, you still need to miss it? What kind of hang type is it? Oh occur its mind
hangout people. What? Still don't have it, oh come on its named reading friends.

Catherine Stevenson:

The book untitled Immunity contain a lot of information on that. The writer explains your girlfriend idea
with easy way. The language is very clear to see all the people, so do definitely not worry, you can easy to
read it. The book was compiled by famous author. The author gives you in the new period of time of literary
works. You can read this book because you can read more your smart phone, or product, so you can read the
book throughout anywhere and anytime. If you want to buy the e-book, you can start their official web-site
and also order it. Have a nice study.
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